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English 
During this half term, we will be reading the non-

fiction book ‘Queen Victoria.’  

We will be using this book, alongside our history 

learning, to create non-chronological reports on 

Queen Victoria and Thomas Barnardo. To finish our 

writing journey, we will write letters to significant 

Victorian figures about what we have learnt. 

 

Reading 
 

Please continue to listen to your children read 
every night at home. We recognise that this is 

not always an easy task, but thank you for your 
commitment to this. 

The children will have daily guided reading 
sessions as well as read individually with the class 

teacher or support staff. 

All children will also continue to have access to 
the ‘Bug Club’ online library. Please encourage 
your child to access this fantastic resource at 

home if you are able to do so. 

 
Science 

We will be continuing to explore states of 

matter: solids, liquids and gases this half term. 

We will be examining different materials and 

seeing what happens to them when they are 

heated and cooled.  

We will also be looking at evaporation and 

condensation and the roles these play in the 

water cycle. 

  

  

                                 

Maths 

For this half term, the children will be exploring 
area and perimeter, properties of shape, position 

and direction. We will also recap calculation, 
fractions and decimals.  

All children have access to Times Table Rock Stars 
online. Please encourage your child to access this 

at home as it will help with their multiplication 
skills.  

A reminder that all children in Year 4 need to know 
their multiplication tables up to 12 x 12 by the end 

of the year and they will complete the 
multiplication check in June.  

 

Our history topic this half term is, ‘What was life like in Victorian Britain?’  

This is a study of British history and we will be exploring the monarch Queen 

Victoria. Throughout our learning, we will look at how the Victorians shaped  

our modern world, the Industrial Revolution and what Shelton was  

like in the 1900s.  

PE 
For children in 4W PE will be on a Monday afternoon and 4C’s will be a Friday afternoon. 

 
Please ensure that your child is in their PE kit on those days.  

Our PE kit is black tracksuit bottoms or shorts, a white t-shirt and black pumps or trainers.  
 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https://easyscienceforkids.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/04/Solids-Liquids-and-Gases-Video-for-Kids-Image-of-the-3-States-of-Matter-e1398505434565.jpg&imgrefurl=https://easyscienceforkids.com/solids-liquids-and-gases-video-for-kids/&docid=S6UdiPxnAAKrSM&tbnid=l1NJFHYuQMPpqM:&vet=10ahUKEwjF94bz-8_iAhU_AmMBHVR7BGAQMwilASgkMCQ..i&w=800&h=553&safe=strict&bih=747&biw=1536&q=solids%20liquids%20gases&ved=0ahUKEwjF94bz-8_iAhU_AmMBHVR7BGAQMwilASgkMCQ&iact=mrc&uact=8

